
Baseline FY21 UGGA and Chapter 70 Information Now Available 

Dear Local Official, 

I am writing to share that information about Fiscal Year 2021 (FY21) funding for Unrestricted General 
Government Aid (UGGA) and Chapter 70 education aid is now available on the Division of Local Services 
website. 

While critical information from the federal government is still needed in order to finalize a full fiscal year budget for 
the Commonwealth, the Baker-Polito Administration and the Legislature are committing to no less than the Fiscal 
Year 2020 (FY20) level of funding for UGGA and Chapter 70 education aid as a baseline amount for FY21 
funding. 

The FY21 funding commitment also includes Chapter 70 increases for inflation and enrollment that will keep all 
school districts at foundation, under the law as it existed for FY20, providing an additional $107 million in aid over 
FY20. This increase comes in addition to approximately $450 million in new federal supports for K-12 schools to 
assist with educating students during the pandemic. 

Please click here to view the UGGA and Chapter 70 amounts for each municipality. Local officials with related 
questions can email databank@dor.state.ma.us. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Heffernan 
Secretary of Administration and Finance 

You are receiving this message through the Massachusetts Department of Revenue's Division of Local Services DLS Alerts system. These 
periodic notices include our City & Town e-newsletter, IGRs, Bulletins, Cherry Sheets and other municipal finance-related information. To 
unsubscribe to DLS Alerts and the City & Town e-newsletter, please email dls_alerts@dor.state.ma.us. 
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